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May 20, 1970

Mr. William E. Wynne

NACHO Chailrman

4605 East 109th Terrace
Kansas City, Missouri 64137

Dear Mr. Wynne,
I am in receipt of your letter concerning Mr. McClusky's
proposed visit to San Francisco for the NACHO Conference.

I have sent coples of the letter to two of S.I.R.'s attorneys,
Mr. B.J. Beckwith, Chairman of the S.I.R. Legal Committee, and
Mr. David Clayton, Chairman of the National Legal Defense Fund,
for their consideration.

Although we have not yet started with the housing situation
for the conference, past experience would indicate that there
should be no problem in putting Mr. McClusky up. Plans are
to start things going by asking in our next Goid Sheet For
people who are willing to supply housing for the Conference
to make themselves known....

Plans are beginning to "Come Together" for the Conference -
I hope it 1s a good one!

-

Sincerely,

<:i;%f: Perpich

Secretary to the Board

ce: Mr. B.J. Beckwilith

Mr. Da#id Clayton




